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UNAMSIL NORTHERN COMMANDER HANDS OVER 
FURNITURE TO SECONDARY SCHOOL IN ROKUPR 

 
Freetown, Sierra Leone –The Commander Northern Command of the United Nations Mission in Sierra 
Leone (UNAMSIL), Brigadier General Nuhu Bamalli, yesterday handed over furniture for teachers and 
students worth more than $1,000 US dollars to the Magbema Islamic Secondary School at Rokupr, 
northern Sierra Leone.  
 
The school was built by NIBATT 16 contingent based in Port Loko. At the handing over ceremony, 
Brigadier General Bamalli urged residents to send their children to school so optimum use could be made 
of the gift. 
 
 He also used to opportunity to assure residents that although security primacy of the area had been 
handed over to the Government, all efforts were being made to ensure that the capacity of security 
agencies of Sierra Leone was sufficient to provide security and defence for the country.  
 
Earlier the Section Chief of Rokupr, Alimamy Kefoir disclosed that the school’s results at public 
examinations were rapidly improving.  
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 


